
The First Deputy Speaker of the House of Representatives expressed congratulations 
on the Independence Day of the United States of America 

 
On 4 July 2020, H.E. Mr. Suchart Tonjaroen, First Deputy Speaker of the House of 

Representatives, attended the reception hosted by the Embassy of the United States of 
America to celebrate the 244th Anniversary of the Independence of the United States of 
America and commemorate the 164th Anniversary of the U.S. Mission in Thailand at the 
Ambassador’s residence.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


